

To former Upledger course participants in Greece

19 February 2016

Dear friends and colleagues,

Pediatric Institute Ltd has recommended transferring responsibility for Upledger training to Kyriakos Karampatziakis ot. I have been impressed by the level of hard work, expertise and commitment of Pediatric Institute since their first Upledger training in 2010, without which we would not have the opportunities in Greece that we have today.

It is therefore with great pleasure that I announce that Kyriakos has been appointed to take over organising the Upledger courses in Greece. Inspired by his first Upledger seminar given by my colleague Maggie Gill, Kyriakos completed the core curriculum in the U.S.A., while taking every opportunity on his travels to add special elements to further develop his renowned O.T. work. He has gained a reputation as an excellent practitioner not only with clients and colleagues in Greece but also among the Upledger Institute faculty internationally.

In the short time since I met Kyriakos I have been encouraged by his enthusiasm and optimism for the future of Upledger in Greece as while we have planned the programme together. We are both keen to supplement the core training with continuing development support for you and future colleagues, including regular study groups, and educational clinic sessions for difficult-to-treat clients. Kyriakos, my fellow instructors and I will take every opportunity to promote awareness and understanding in Greece of Dr Upledger's work by resuming the public lecture-demonstrations and participating in suitable conferences and other events. Additionally Kyriakos will seek good quality broadcast, print and digital media exposure.

As well as specialist courses, beginning with CranioSacral Therapy I for Pædiatrics in March 2018, the new plan will also include the provinces and islands, starting with a first level course (CST1) in Heraklion in March next year. We shall also encourage and support those who wish to take CranioSacral Therapy exams.

As you will see from details on the website, Kyriakos is starting the new programme soon with a re-union weekend of renewal, revision and re-invigoration. I very much hope to re-connect with many of you then, and that you will with each other, otherwise in the not-too-distant future. In the meantime I wish you happiness and good fortune.

John Page DO CST-D MCSS

The Upledger Institute International Incheartily supports this new arrangement, and wishes it every success.

Ďawn Langnes, Chief Development Officer